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The next meeting will be held
Thursday, August 11, at Pelham High
School. The meeting will begin at
7:00 P.M.

Dr. Wesley Miller, owner of
Miller's Violin Shop in Homewood,
will be our speaker. Dr. Miller has
many years' experience in construction
and repair of stringed instruments and
has prepared an excellent program for
us. Discussion will center around non-
fretted instruments and will possibly
expand into fretted instruments as
time permits.

This program should be very in-
formative for those interested in
instrument construction and working
with some of the more exotic woods.




